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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

QUESTIONS BY THE PUBLIC AT COUNCIL MEETINGS  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 25 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 15 OCTOBER 2013 

 

QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: MR LES CUMMINGS  
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 

I would like to ask Cllr Vernon-Jackson if he has read in full the Serious Case 
Review on Child D and in accordance to media comments made by PCC in 
which PCC stated – ‘Lessons have been learnt’ can he tell us today what 
lessons have been leant and what policy changes have PCC made to ensure 
children in Portsmouth are now safer?     
 
 


